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Athletics Team!

Steve Bloom <Steve@campplayland.com> Thu, May 28, 2020 at 12:13 PM
To: Evan Cassells <cassellsevan33@gmail.com>, Nicole DiMeglio <nicole.dimeglio@hotmail.com>, TJ Hair
<tjhaird4@gmail.com>, Christina Halloran '20 <challoran20@deerfield.edu>, Matt Dudics <matt@campplayland.com>, Gary
Bloom <gary@campplayland.com>

This is an email to our talented athletics team this summer: Evan Cassells, Nicole DiMeglio, TJ Hair and Christina
Halloran!

Camp is 4 weeks away and we would love for all of us to have a socially distanced outdoor meeting at Playland to go
through equipment and discuss protocols for the summer.

How is next Thursday June 4th at 2pm?

Looking forward to it. Thanks so much!

Steve

Steve Bloom

Owner / Director- Camp Playland
www.campplaylandofnewcanaan.com
(203) 966-2937
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